

Waratah All Year Care Newsletter February-March 018

OUR JOB IS CHILD'S PLAY

# Waratah All Year Care Falcon primary is now open!!

#### Information for families

As you may already be aware, Childcare fee assistance is changing. One of the big changes will be the need for MyGov accounts. This will be used to verify your bookings, allowing for your CCS (Childcare fee assistance) to be applied. Checkout Waratah All year care's Facebook page for a fee estimator.

### Information for the community

Waratah All Year care is now servicing Frederick Irwin Halls Head Campus.

Building is underway on the new Waratah All Year Care Service located in Erskine. We are very excited to share are vision and progress with you as building continues

## Community Event

Mandurah crab fest will be held on the 17<sup>th</sup> and 18<sup>th</sup> March on the newly refurbished Mandurah Foreshore

### **April School Holidays**

We are currently working on the draft for the upcoming Vacation Care period. We are looking for any family input into what experiences they would like their children to participate in

# Waratah All Year Care Falcon primary OSHC

Waratah All Year Care Falcon Primary is now open!!

Tammie and Jesse are the permanent educators and have already planned an exciting program in conjunction with the childrenFor more information please see either Leigh or Tammie



Healthy eating stars

Banana and carrot muffins are easy to make and a great addition to any lunch box. You can find the recipe via the Woolworths website.



Fun Fact
A group of bunnies is called a fluffle